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Sep 25, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission
VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

This would save the state of VA money, so it's a smart thing to do. It
would save lives, and give so many Virginians acces to quality health
care. It's the right thing to do.

Sincerely,

Meredith Kearns
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